

China Newsletter

(Supplement Issue, 2nd Nov. 2020)

The Communist Party of China (CPC) Central Committee held a press conference on Oct. 30 in Beijing to brief the media on the fifth plenary session of the 19th CPC Central Committee. The full transcript of the interview is as follows:

http://english.scio.gov.cn/topnews/2020-11/01/content 76865645.htm

Compiled by the Embassy of the People's Republic of China in the UK

Web: http://www.chinese-embassy.org.uk/eng/

Email: press uk@mfa.gov.cn

The ambassador's twitter: https://twitter.com/AmbLiuXiaoMing
The embassy's twitter: https://twitter.com/ChineseEmbinUK